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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Chris Kelly: Like Dimock, Keystone expansion is a preventable disaster 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/chris-kelly-like-dimock-keystone-expansion-is-a-preventable-
disaster/article 03560d1d-f9ff-543d-8d93-80550c21f3ec.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Pennsylvania communities to get more than $100M in natural gas impact 
fees, down dramatically from prior year 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/pennsylvania-communities-to-get-more-than-100m-in-
natural-gas-impact-fees-down-dramatically-from/article 47c9d71a-dfb7-5e50-95f5-c899c70d3bb9.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Public meeting will outline Delmont, Salem plan to address sewage, stormwater issues 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/public-meeting-will-outline-delmont-salem-plan-to-address-
sewage-stormwater-issues/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
AP: Thunberg has hope for climate, despite leaders’ inaction 
https://apnews.com/70319fb6a8105960c6f0392650ac1e78 
 
Post-Gazette: Putting a stop to climate pollution  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/06/22/Putting-a-stop-to-climate-
pollution/stories/202006220008  
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvanians need RGGI without delay 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/06/19/Pennsylvanians-need-RGGI-without-
delay/stories/202006180128 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Morning Call: There’s a new, and some say better, spotted lanternfly trap that can be made at home 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-spotted-lanternfly-circle-trap-20200622-
g2tlvsgv45hkvalnao4njtked4-story.html 
 
Morning Call: After Salisbury residents mobilize, township abandons plans to build $3 million fire station 
in Green Acres Park 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-salisbury-fire-station-green-acres-park-20200621-
b7aye2cwardr3km5j234fcy56u-story.html?outputType=amp& twitter impression=true 
 
Bradford Era: Pfeiffer staff organize next self-led, outdoor activity 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/pfeiffer-staff-organize-next-self-led-outdoor-
activity/article 4601fce0-3c6c-541b-8c15-cbde87330386.html 
 
Chapman presents dark sky program with Martz Observatory 



https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/06/chapman-presents-dark-sky-program-with-
martz-observatory/ 
 
Kane Republican: Annual Kinzua Bridge Sate Park Fall Festival canceled for 2020 (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-06-20-2020.pdf 
 
Centre Daily Times: Explore the many rocks of the Central Pa. region with Centred Outdoors  
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article243626607.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Make pollinators feel at home in your garden 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/garden/2020/06/19/Penn-State-Extension-certified-Make-
pollinators-feel-at-home-in-your-garden/stories/202006190025  
 
Post-Gazette: Big fish are getting bigger in Pittsburgh’s rivers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2020/06/22/fishing-Pittsburgh-Pennsylvania-flathead-
catfish-muskellunge-muskie/stories/202006220016 
 
Tribune-Review: Jacobs Creek in Mt. Pleasant Township among waterways cleaned up in 6-state effort 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jacobs-creek-in-mt-pleasant-township-among-the-waterways-
cleaned-up-saturday-in-6-state-effort/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Back on the trail: Group hikes restart in Western Pa. 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/back-on-the-trail-again-group-hikes-re-start-in-the-region/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Driving on Route 28? 2 new eaglets on the wing from Harmar nest 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/driving-route-28-two-new-eaglets-on-the-wing-from-
harmar-nest/  
 
Tribune-Review: Route 30 greenway in Ligonier Township just got greener 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/route-30-greenway-in-ligonier-township-just-got-greener/ 
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: Met-Ed plans tree-trimming this summer to reduce risk of power outages 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/met-ed-plans-tree-trimming-this-summer-to-reduce-risk-of-
power-outages/article b4641414-b15d-11ea-ac1a-57759223d686.html 
 
Post-Gazette: When is the right time for utilities to resume shutoffs? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/06/21/Pennsylvania-PUC-natural-gas-
water-energy-utilities-shutoffs-covid-19-low-income-assistance/stories/202006190052  
 
Tribune-Review: Consumer Advocate: Columbia Gas 18% rate hike request seeks ‘large profit margin’ 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/columbia-gas-seeks-18-rate-hike/  
 
Beaver County Times: Letter to the Editor: Energy, manufacturing a blessing to region 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20200621/letter-to-editor-energy-manufacturing-blessing-to-
region 
 



Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh Airport's On-Hold New Terminal Is Getting A Post-Pandemic Design  
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-airports-hold-new-terminal-getting-post-pandemic-
design#stream/0  
 
Mining 
 
Leader Times: State Rep. Pyle announces impact fee amounts for 60th District 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/state-rep-pyle-announces-impact-fee-amounts-for-60th-district/ 
 
WESA: Mineworkers’ Unions Sue Trump Administration Over Lack Of COVID-19 Safety Rules 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/mineworkers-unions-sue-trump-administration-over-lack-covid-19-safety-
rules#stream/0 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. says 2 gas drilling companies committed environmental crimes. Here’s why 
corporations, not people, are usually charged 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/19/pa-says-2-gas-drilling-companies-committed-
environmental-crimes-heres-why-corporations-not-people-are-usually-charged/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Communities to get drilling impact fee money 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/06/communities-to-get-drilling-impact-fee-money/ 
 
Bloomberg Law: Transportation Agencies to Allow Rail Transport of LNG (2) 
https://news.bloomberglaw.com/environment-and-energy/federal-agency-to-allow-rail-shipments-of-
liquefied-natural-gas 
 
StateImpact: Pa. says 2 gas drilling companies committed environmental crimes. Here’s why 
corporations, not people, are usually charged 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/06/19/pa-says-2-gas-drilling-companies-committed-
environmental-crimes-heres-why-corporations-not-people-are-usually-charged/  
 
Tribune-Review: Food & Water Watch hosting fracking webinars for South Hills communities 
https://triblive.com/local/south-hills/food-water-watch-hosting-fracking-webinars-for-south-hills-
communities/  
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. municipalities to see 20% less in shale gas payouts, following last year’s price drop 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/06/18/shale-gas-distribution-down-20-
from-low-gas-prices/stories/202006180057  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Equitrans' Southgate pipeline gets key federal approval 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/06/19/equitrans-southgate-key-federal-
approval.html 
 
Vector Management 
 



Chester County Daily Local: Could 6 acres at Blue Marsh Lake hold an answer to killing spotted 
lanternflies? 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/could-6-acres-at-blue-marsh-lake-hold-an-answer-to-killing-
spotted-lanternflies/article 6e79d1c6-96d4-597a-8765-42921076397d.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Could 6 acres at Blue Marsh Lake hold an answer to killing spotted lanternflies? 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/could-6-acres-at-blue-marsh-lake-hold-an-answer-to-killing-
spotted-lanternflies/article d70b5652-acfe-11ea-b0fd-53a1eeef88fc.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Rabies reports lead to alert for those playing, hiking 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/06/rabies-reports-lead-to-alert-for-those-playing-
hiking/ 
 
Waste 
 
Meadville Tribune: Cochranton, Pine Township hold cleanup days today 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/cochranton-pine-township-hold-cleanup-days-
today/article bfadc1b6-b262-11ea-93e1-97faadd8c367.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading council continues to weigh single trash hauler plan 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/reading-council-continues-to-weigh-single-trash-hauler-
plan/article 7983b006-b032-11ea-ac56-136ec946f255.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Trash and recycling during the COVID-19 pandemic: CCRA answers your questions 
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article243601852.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville will host glass recycling event 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/murrysville-will-host-glass-recycling-event-on-saturday/  
 
Daily American: Meyersdale, Harbaugh agree to one-year trash collection extension 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/meyersdale-harbaugh-agree-to-one-year-trash-
collection-extension/article fb9271fa-b234-11ea-8cf3-1b656290b688.html 
 
Water 
 
Republican Herald:  Washington Township residents discuss water runoff problems 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/washington-township-residents-discuss-water-runoff-
problems-1.2639833 
 
Standard Speaker: Disaster Team Responds Gilberton Flooding 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/disaster-team-responds-to-gilberton-flood-cleanup-
1.2639814 
 
Bradford Era: Penn State Extension webinar series to explore topics on private water supplies 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/penn-state-extension-webinar-series-to-explore-topics-on-
private-water-supplies/article 8f95d0a8-f5f0-5df7-bc85-93062f7e7a75.html 
 
Corry Journal: Seneca and Lake streets flooded 



http://www.thecorryjournal.com/live stream/video e146bfc4-b282-11ea-a786-2354eec715cf.html 
 
WICU-TV: First Dog Swimming Advisory of Year Issued in Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42269243/16-dog-swimming-advisories-in-place-in-erie-county 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Lower Makefield Could Fetch Up to $56M for Sewer System 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20200622/lower-makefield-could-fetch-up-to-56m-
for-sewer-system 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Tree removed for water line project 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/tree-removed-for-water-line-
project/image 88746bbe-41b3-5180-9e62-064d61e0736d.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Trust lacking in LCWSA (LTE) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/06/trust-3/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Mt. Lebanon commissioners to address Bird Park stream restoration 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2020/06/18/Mt-Lebanon-commissioners-to-address-Bird-
Park-stream-restoration/stories/202006180029  
  
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry authority to explore projects after generating MS4 money 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-authority-to-explore-projects-after-generating-
ms4-money/article 129d12a9-401c-599c-b1ed-069ded530ab2.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WITF/NPR: The worrisome link between deforestation and disease 
https://www.witf.org/2020/06/22/the-worrisome-link-between-deforestation-and-disease/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Michael Krancer: Clarifications to EPA’s cost-benefit analysis will protect Pa.’s 
environment and businesses 
https://triblive.com/opinion/michael-krancer-clarifications-to-epas-cost-benefit-analysis-will-protect-
pa-s-environment-and-businesses/  
 
Post-Gazette: A joke no longer? Infrastructure gains steam as Congress looks to economy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2020/06/22/Infrastructure-package-Conor-Lamb-
Guy-Reschenthaler-Donald-Trump/stories/202006170089 
 
Tribune-Review: EPA drops regulation for contaminant harming babies’ brains 
https://triblive.com/news/world/epa-drops-regulation-for-contaminant-harming-babies-brains/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Michael Krancer: Clarifications to EPA’s cost-benefit analysis will protect Pa.’s 
environment and businesses 
https://triblive.com/opinion/michael-krancer-clarifications-to-epas-cost-benefit-analysis-will-protect-
pa-s-environment-and-businesses/ 
 
PublicSource: ‘Listen to Black women’: Black women’s health is intersectional justice 
https://www.publicsource.org/listen-to-black-women-black-womens-health-is-intersectional-justice/ 



  
Next Pittsburgh: 31 Pittsburgh environmental groups on justice, race and responsibility 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/features/31-pittsburgh-environmental-groups-on-justice-race-and-
responsibility/  
 
Daily American: May and June rain totals down sharply from a year ago 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/may-and-june-rain-totals-down-sharply-from-a-
year-ago/article 3e2451b6-b175-11ea-a039-5f1a7713301a.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Tracking Trump’s 100 Environmental Rollbacks 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/tracking-trumps-100-environmental-rollbacks/ 


